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Welcome iPad User,
CORRECTION on "Pick your Apple" party date: Friday, December 16th
Welcome iPad User,
Thank you for your application.  Based upon the application results, scheduling conflicts and a limited supply of iPad 2's, you were, unfortunately, not awarded.  However, you have been selected to receive an iPad 1 and become a participant in the CTL iPad Pilot Program.  You are cordially invited to the "Pick your Apple" party next week, Friday, December 16th at eleven to noon in AS196 directly after the brunch.  We will be issuing the iPads as well as explaining the expectations of the program. 

We look forward to collaborating and learning with you.

Sincerely, 
The Center for Teaching and Learning
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